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LOGIC AND ACCURACY TEST NOTICE 
NOVEMBER 8, 2022 GENERAL/SPECIAL ELECTION 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Logic and Accuracy testing and preparation of 
voting and tabulation equipment to be used in the NOVEMBER 8, 2022 GENERAL 
& SPECIAL ELECTION will be begin as follows: 

• In-person voting units (BMD) and tabulation scanners (ICP):  
o 9:00 a.m. on September 20, 2022 at 995 Roswell St. NE, Marietta 

GA 30060. 

• Absentee Mail tabulation scanners (ICC):  
o 10:00 a.m. on September 30, 2022 at 995 Roswell St. NE, 

Marietta GA 30060. 
 

Testing will continue day to day until completed and is open to the public who wish 
to observe. The Superintendent will have a representative on-site to answer 
questions during the first hour of each phase. 

 

This 14th day of September 2022. 

 

________________________________ 

JANINE EVELER, Director 
Cobb County Board of Elections and Registration 

 

 


